Portland, Maine |

Permitting and Inspections Department
Michael A. Russell, MS, Director

November 21, 2016

Joel Kittredge, Project Manager

Bridge Program/ Project Development

State of Maine, Department of Transportation
16 State House Station

Augusta, Maine 04333-0016

Joel Kittredge, Project Manager:

Thank you for your application for permit # 2016-02878 to demolish the
structure at 74 West Commercial St. As previously discussed, the City of Portland
supports your efforts and is satisfied that you have met the requirements for a
demolition permit, with the exception of the asbestos abatement requirements and
completion of a satisfactory pre-demolition inspection. To assist your efforts, the
City commits to issuing your permit immediately upon satisfactory completion of
the City’s pre-demotion inspection and confirmation of a negative asbestos survey
done by a licensed professional, or, if the survey reveals ashestos, confirmation of
full abatement in.accordance with state law.

Sincerely,
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Michael A. Russel], Director

ce: Jonathan Rioux, Inspections Manager
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